
Nebraska Supreme Court Holds Special Session at Bryan High to Encourage Civic 
Engagement - April 2, 2025. 

 

Supreme Court bailiff Allyson Stewart supervises Bryan’s student bailiff Jayla Fellows as 
she opens court with the official ‘court cry’ on April 2.   

 

Students line up in front of stage to ask questions of Supreme Court justices.  



 

Student journalists pose for photo with court members.   

 

Nebraska Examiner writer, Cindy Gonzalez, interviews Bryan Student Ambassador Saúl 
Muñoz-Macia about his experience with the Court’s visit. 

 


